
BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS 

BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA 

 

 

 

DATE : FEBRUARY 26, 2024 

 

TO : BOARD OF EDUCATION 

 

FROM : JORDAN HICKMAN, DIRECTOR OF HUMAN RESOURCES 

 

SUBJECT : RESIGNATION OF ADMINISTRATIVE STAFF MEMBER 

 

 

COMMENTS: 
 

Andrew Fuller has submitted his notice of resignation as Technology Integration and 

Systems Coordinator effective February 7, 2024.  Mr. Fuller has served Bemidji Area 

Schools since March 10, 2020. 

 

Wendy Templin has submitted her notice of resignation as Elementary Principal at J.W. 

Smith Elementary School effective the end of the 2023-2024 school year.  

 


